
Flutter-Craft Report

GDSC MCE organized Flutter Craft workshop on December 26th and 27th, 2023. 
The event, conducted virtually on Google Meet, drew a participation of around 35 
individuals keen to delve into the intricacies of Flutter, a prominent open-source UI 
software development toolkit.



Govind SB, the tech lead at GDSC MCE, spearheaded the workshop, sharing 
valuable insights into Flutter's fundamentals, features, and practical development 
strategies. The interactive sessions encouraged participants to actively engage in 
building Flutter projects, fostering a hands-on learning experience.



To support ongoing learning, recorded sessions were made available on the GDSC 
MCE YouTube channel, allowing participants to revisit the content and solidify their 
understanding at their convenience.



A noteworthy aspect of the workshop was the invitation for project submissions by 
January 7th. This initiative not only motivated practical application of knowledge 
but also provided participants with a platform to showcase their acquired skills.



The workshop garnered positive feedback, with participants expressing 
enthusiasm and appreciation for Govind SB's expertise. GDSC MCE acknowledges 
the success of Flutter Craft workshop and eagerly anticipates organizing more 
engaging events in the future.


